
 

 

 

28th June 2022 

 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- End of Employment – Chief Operations Officer 

 

We wish to advise the public that Mrs Mereseini Baleilevuka is no longer an employee of Free 

Bird Institute Limited effective from 25th June 2022. 

 

She had served the company for 18 years and had contributed enormously to its growth. 

 

All ongoing correspondences with her relating to Free Bird Institute should be forwarded to 

info@fbi.ac.fj  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Hiroshi Taniguchi      Roqiqi Korodrau 

Executive Chairman       Company Secretary 
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